
	 All pig producers that have animals with symptoms indicating swine fever, must report 
to the Norwegian Food Safety Authority. Typical signs are high fever, decreased 	
appetite, skin changes and sudden death.

	 Do not give food/food leftovers to animals, regardless the origin of the food.

	 Limit access to your livestock. Take appropriate biosecurity measures and ensure that 
those coming into contact with your livestock change to clean footwear, overalls etc. 
This is especially important for foreign visitors that have been to farms abroad.

	 If you have been in contact with domestic or wild animals in other countries, wait 	
48 hours before entering a Norwegian holding. 

	 If you have had contact with domestic or wild animals in a country with a known 	
contagious animal disease, wait 72 hours before entering a Norwegian holding. 

	 Shower and wash your hair after you have been in another country before entering 	
a Norwegian holding.

	 Wash clothes that have been in contact with animals in other countries (at least 60oC), 
clean and disinfect footwear.

	 Remember the ban on bringing products of animal origin from non-EU countries to 	
Norway and EU countries.
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ADVICE ON BIOSECURITY


